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To:auDA Policy Review <policy.review@auda.org.au>;

Hi,
| wanted to submit some issued/ideas for the panel to consider?

1. Will owners of existing .com.au, net.au, have first rights to register? If yes what is the point of opening
up .au most will just register their name not creating additional alternatives, just creating extra costs?
How will conflicts be resolved if each 2nd level domain has different owners, who gets the .au?

2. Will the owner of co.com.au be allowed to register co.au and create a new 2nd level domain?

Possible solutions is creating new domain spaces:

1. I think the panel should consider reactivating .0z as a domain instead of opening up the top-level
domain

2. or alternatively create .aus instead of opening up the top-level domain

Cheers,

Kon
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